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Jack White Drilling Company
¢/o Kay and Kay Accounting
2731 Last Broadway

Tuscon, Arizena

Gentlemen:

On September 9, 10567, while in Rangely, Ceolorado, I contacted Mr. Fisher White,
of your firm, and requested that he submit various infoermation on your operations
in this state. [ am enclosing copies of my letters to Mr, Fisher White, written
since our September Sth meeting, so that you will be aware of thesituation. As of
this date, we have net received any communication whatseever from Fisher White.
In my letter of October 22, 1987, I emphagized the Rueben Clarikson well. I want
to re-emphasize this situation, since this office is definitely considering legal
action, at an early date, if we do not hear from your firm regarding this illegal
well.

Mr, Fisher White was sent all the necessary forms and given the proper informa-
tion by me to comply with our Rules and Regulations. Unfortunately, we have not
had any cooperation from him thus far. An immediate reply will certainly be to
your advantage, and is hereby requested.

Yours very traly,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OP COLORADO

S James A, McKee, Petroleum Lngineer
JAMcK:M B

P. 8. Please note the enclosed request for information on three wells in Rangely.
The information was requested of Rangely Oil and Gas Company, but they state
their reply that they think Jack White Drilling Company is the operator.
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